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Vote Explanation on HB 4047
To: Timothy Sekerak, Chief Clerk, Oregon House of Representatives
From: Rep. Barbara Smith Warner
Date: 24 February 2020
RE: Vote Explanation, HB 4047

I voted ‘no’ on HB 4047 because I believe that we have a moral imperative to direct a portion of
the transient lodging tax to fund our state’s critical need for affordable housing and services for

the houseless, and I will be working in the 2021 legislative session to make that happen.
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